




 

 
 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

 From September 1st, 2018 to December 31st, 2018 there were seven total ESS employees working in 

Howard County Schools. Two of the employees left for new job opportunities during this time.  If any 

additional information if needed please feel free to contact me using the information below.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Louis Tillery, District Manager  

C: 856.816.0254 | O: 856.482.0300 

LTillery@ESS.com 

 
800 Kings Highway N. | Suite 505 | Cherry Hill, NJ 08034 
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